
Kindergarten Parents, 

Due to the Governor's order to close schools, here are some resources and lessons 
that we will be using to ensure that learning is continuing at this time. This will include 
daily reading, writing, math, and other content areas over this next month. Students 
have shown so much growth and progress this year,  and we don't want to 
jeopardize how far they've come. Please take care of your family, we are hoping 
everyone stays healthy and that this passes quickly. 

Here are the three ways we will stay in communication: 

Blog ​https://iblog.dearbornschools.org/subkglinbergh/ 

Google Classroom ​https://classroom.google.com/c/NTMzNjgxOTc0ODFa 

*Class code: y7yfc3f; students only need the class code to login for the first time.  

Directions on how to log on to google classroom for the first time are included in this 
email, and will also be available on the blog.  

Remind: Please take a moment to sign up for the remind app. This is an app that will 
text updates directly to your phone and allow me to message you directly more 
quickly. Directions to sign up for remind are included in this email and will be 
available on the blog as well.  

Math 

We will be using Zearn primarily for math as well as assignments on Google 
Classroom  

www.zearn.com   

*Class Code: ​HF6P3Z; students only need the class code to login for the first time.  

Reading 

Most ELA assignments will be found on google classroom and we will also be 
regularly using raz kids  

www.razkids.com  

https://iblog.dearbornschools.org/subkglinbergh/
https://classroom.google.com/c/NTMzNjgxOTc0ODFa
http://www.zearn.com/
http://www.razkids.com/


*Go to the green Kids login button and enter the class name anthonm 

*Once in the class students names should pop up right away and the password for 
all students in the rabbit icon 

 

Science 

Science lessons will be posted on google classroom, in addition we will be asking 
students to watch and complete activities through mystery science. Mystery science 
if offering free accounts to all parents to complete these lessons at home.  

https://mysteryscience.com/school-closure-planning 

Social Studies 

Currently social studies lessons will be posted to google classroom, however we may 
also use Scholastic news resources-that information will be posted to the blog as it is 
available.  

We all must work together as a team to make sure that community health is made a 
priority and ensure that students continue on with critical learning.  
Thank you for being a partner in your child’s education.  

Warmly, 

The Lindbergh Kindergarten Team 
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